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I have received differing feedback from both Matt Barton of Greenplan and Ben Smit of the Waitomo District 
Council regarding the discussions held prior to this proposal going out, and what had or had not been agreed to in 
relation to roads affected by Greenplan Forrestry specifically.  I am unconvinced that the Council as a whole has 
all the information needed to make such a decision at this point in time. 
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Screenshot Four: 
 

 
 
 
Regards 

Heather Beddow 
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